
From the Principal…
Ni hao Whānau,

This week is Chinese Language Week.  We began the week with a flag raising 
assembly on Tuesday, students enjoyed a Tai Chi display from members of our chinese community (see page 3), 
students have enjoyed learning new activities including table tennis and basic mandarin.

Daffodil Day was last Friday, thank you for supporting our fundraiser, we raised $500 for the Cancer Society. A big thank 
you to Team Gagan & Rachel from Ray White Takanini for putting on an amazing Father’s Day breakfast for our school 
community this morning!

Planning for 2023 is underway please assist us with our planning by completing these forms below if you have:
1) A new entrant child due to start school in 2023 - FORM LINK 
2) A child moving to Year 7 & 8 in 2023 - FORM LINK

We are looking forward to our PTA school gala day planned for Saturday 19th November - make sure to note this date on 
your calendar.  If you are you able to assist our PTA by way of donation of goods/services please let us know.

Disabled car parks at the school entrances are needed for those holding a disability permit only. The parking wardens 
will be monitoring these areas and will issue parking fines for non-compliance - please do the right thing and keep 
these spaces free for those who need to use them. 

Collecting students during the school day - we would appreciate your assistance in keeping any early collections of 
students to a minimum.  These disruptions to the class programmes throughout the day are not ideal, students are 
often involved in activities outside of their usual classrooms. We do understand that it is not always possible to attend 
appointments outside school hours,  please inform the class teacher or school office well in advance and your child can 
wait for you at the office.   Messages will not be passed onto students after 2pm; it is helpful to talk to your child before 
school of any changes to their routine, have a prearranged “alternative plan” or “meeting place” in the event that you 
are stuck in traffic or delayed to avoid confusion or anxiety for your child.  
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Ngā mihi nui, Raj Dullabh, Principal

STUDENT OF THE MONTH - 18 August 2022

Congratulations to the following students who display an 
outstanding attitude and work ethic and for always following our 

school values.

Room 8 Joshua T. Room 19 Luke A.

Room 9 Declan A. Room 20 Lucas D.

Room 10 Maia R. Room 21 Scarlett M.

Room 17 Andi S. Room 22 Sehaj J.

Room 18 Alivyah T. Keep up the great work!

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS - 18 August 2022

Jupjeet S., Nushel D.,  Athens K.,  Jing Wei Z.  
Haylee T-W., Phoenix R., Danielle L., Gurseerat K., 

Tamara H., Lincoln R.

For displaying our school values consistently !

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeEiTEKqzX7EsbhQZZeQLfTJr5BUp3TxteBlCz1CvhweuE_bg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScuCyYvX7DkEMtG7RZLeTLUZxCuk5JKY79MkrM3ikZrQMqFDg/viewform?usp=sf_link
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2 Sep Father’s Day Breakfast (see flyer below)

Have a go music morning 8.15am
Father’s Day Cake collection 3-5pm (Hall)

5-9 Sep Samoan Language Week

7 Sep BOT Election Day
Rosehill College Out Of Zone Applic close

12-16 Sep Te Wiki o Te Maori

23 Sep Mufti Day

26-30 Sep Fijian & Tuvaluan Language Week

28 Sep Year 7&8 CZ Basketball 

30 Sept Term 3 ENDS

17 Oct Term 4 STARTS

24 Oct Labour Day - School Closed

4 Nov Mufti Day

19 Nov School GALA

16 Dec Term 4 ENDS

Breakfast Club - all welcome
8:35am - 8:55am every morning in Room 13

Dates to Note…. 

P
T
A 

N
E
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Scholastic Book 
Club
Issue 6 out now
Orders due in 
online or to the 
school office by
Fri 9 Sept

Lost Property 
If your child has lost 
a polar fleece or red 
jacket please check 
the lost property box 
in the Y0-2 area.

Have a go day…..This Friday 8.15

Family Lending Library
Every Wednesday afternoon 
3-4pm
View books and choose up to six books to borrow 
from the Knowledge Centre.
If you are interested - download a Lending 
Library form here. 

https://www.conifergrove.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Head-Lice.pdf
https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/
https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/
https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/
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Second Hand Uniforms $5 per item
We have second hand polar fleece jumpers and red 
jackets in various sizes available
 
New uniforms can be purchased from the Warehouse 
Takanini.  The school office has a some items available in 
sizes below only for sale at discounted prices:

Green Polo Shirt sz 16  $22 
Polar Fleece Jumper sz 16 $37
Red sport tee Sz 6, 16,18 $19
Black sport shorts Sz ,14,18,20 $14   

Boys Grey Socks Sz adult 6-10 $5 pair
Girls Black Socks: Sz child 11-1 adult 6-10 $5 pair

Y0-6 Red Hats $15  
Inquire at the office admin@cgschool.ac.nz

SCHOOL UNIFORMS 
Changes to our school uniform -we will be phasing out 
grey boys shorts and tartan girls culottes and 
introducing  unisex uniform items for all students - see 
images below - these items are available to purchase 
now from the warehouse

New Items:
Schooltex Black Track pants
Schooltex Black Sport Shorts

Existing Items:
Schooltex Green Polo Shirt 
Schooltex Green Polar Fleece 
Schooltex Red Jacket
Schooltex Red Sports Tee (Yr 3-8)
Schooltex Black Sport Shorts
Black Socks Black shoes
Red Bucket Hat (Yr 0-6) 
Green Cap (Yr7+8)

Community Notices

Last day for voting papers to be 
returned is:

Wednesday 7 September
to the voting box office at the 

school office by 4pm 

Tai Chi
Come along to the School 
Hall and enjoy the benefits of 
Tai Chi every Monday evening 
7-8pm - gold coin donation 
on entry - all proceeds to CGS

Amazing Artworks in the office to 
celebrate Chinese
Language Week

mailto:admin@cgschool.ac.nz
https://www.communityalerts.co.nz


Health & Safety Reminders 
All school gates are closed at 9.05am -
All students coming in after 9am must sign in at the office.  
All visitors during the day must report to the school office using 
the Evanda Cres entrance. 
 
Lunches / other items for students to be dropped at the school 
office please, not the classroom.
Gates will be opened at 2.50pm for parents coming on site to 
collect students at the end of the day.
Students are not permitted to leave the school if
unaccompanied during the school day for appointments.
A sunhat must be worn when outside, students without sun 
hats will play under shade areas.
We are a water only school please.  No juice, fizzy or sport 
drinks.
  
The disability car park is situated outside the Evanda Cres 
pedestrian entrance, this is strictly for people with disability 
permits only to use.
Parking is limited around the Evanda Cres entrance - 
No parking zone on the road opposite the Evanda Cres gate at 
drop off / pick up times.  Please take extra care or consider 
walking or dropping students off at the walkways which lead to 
the school.
Absences - if your child is going to be absent from school 
please contact the school office via email, phone message, 
0800242255 skool loop APP, if unreported a text message will be 
sent to caregivers asking you to contact school.1

Community Notices


